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Another busy but great week in school. Thank you to those parents who attended the Early Years 
Meeting yesterday; it was great to see you all face to face. I would also like to thank all those adults 
who have started volunteering for us in the past few weeks, it has been lovely for the children to be 
able to read to someone different or experience something outside that we would not be able to 
offer without extra support. It is hard to believe that there is only one week until half-term. 
 
 
Parent Consultations 

Thank you to all those parents who have signed to see the class teachers. These meetings provide a 
great opportunity to discuss your child.  

Most consultations will be in the village hall during school hours (so please go direct to the main 
doors of the hall and not into school) and then move into the main school building.  

The exceptions are Willow and Ash Consultations taking place on the Monday/Wednesday where you 
will need to come to the school office to book in. 

For after school appointments please either wait outside or go through the double doors and wait in 
the library. Signs will be visible for those unfamiliar with the school site. 

 

 

Whimple Scarecrow Festival 

Half term week Saturday 23 October to Sunday 31 October 

Register your scarecrow entry by Friday 15 October (today!) by 
emailing your scarecrow’s name and address to 
whimple.pta@gmail.com 

Scarecrows must be made from recyclable and reusable materials 

Buy scarecrow maps from The Thirsty Farmer or Whimple Stores – 
suggested donation £4 per map 

Vote for your favourite scarecrow – votes to Old Post Office post 
box at end of trail. 

 

 

 

 

Primary Times - these are available from inside the reception/office area along with spare Bag 2 
School bags ready for collection next week.  
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Monday 18th October    PTA AGM 7.30pm Thirsty Farmer 

 

Week commencing 18th October     Parent Consultations 

Monday 18th October    Willow Parent Consultations  

Tuesday 19th October   Beech, Oak  Ash, Elm and Willow Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 20th October   Ash Parent Consultations 

 

Monday 25th to Friday 29th October  Half Term 

Monday 1st November    Non-Pupil Day 

Friday 19th November    Flu Vaccinations 

Tuesday 23rd November    Individual Photographs 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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